
 

 

Ref : CS/SEs                                                                            04.10.2019      

 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Listing Compliance Department 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kuria 

Complex, Bandra (East),  

MUMBAI - 400 051 

The BSE Limited  

Listing Compliance 

Department, P.J.Towers,  

26th Floor, Dalal Street,  

MUMBAI - 400 001 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

Sub: Information under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 - Reg 

 

We wish to inform that BEML has bagged further orders in Metro from 

M/s Delhi Metro Rail Corporation Limited (DMRC) for ‘RS15’ - design, 

manufacture, supply, testing and Commissioning of 80 Nos. Broad 

Gauge Intermediate Cars compatible with existing ‘RS1’ type trains for 

conversion of 6-car train set to 8-car train set valuing Rs.729 Crs 

approx. 

 

This is for kind information of all stakeholders. 

 

Thanking you.  

 

Yours faithfully  

For BEML LIMITED  

 
S V Ravisekhar Rao  

Company Secretary & Compliance officer  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


